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August 30, 2007 

Patty Pelke, Chief 
Materials Licensing Branch 
US. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region 111 
2443 Warrenville Rd. 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

Dear Ms.Pelke: 

This letter is a Statement of Intent for Michigan State University to provide Financial 
Assurance of the ability to fund decommissioning of US.  Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
License Numbers 21-00021-29 and 21-00021-30, as specified in 10 CFR Part 30. 

In compliance with 10 CFR Part 30.35, we estimate the decommissioning costs to be at or 
below $1,125,000. Funds for decommissioning will be obtained when necessary. 

The facilities for which this Statement of Intent provides financial assurance are the 
activities with licensed materials conducted on the properties and locations specified in 
License No. 21-00021 -29 and 21 -00021 -30. 

This Statement of Intent is an originally signed duplicate. Copies will be maintained with 
copies of the NRC license at Michigan State University. 

Authority to sign this letter is given in a document signed by the President of Michigan 
State University on September 15, 1989, and pursuant to Article 11 of the Board of 
Trustees Bylaws. 

Kathy Lindahl 
Assistant Vice President for Finance and Operations 

Enclosure 

cc: Kristin Erickson, Radiation Safety Officer, MSU 
Gale Harris, Chairperson, Radiation Safety Committee, MSU 
Cordell Overby, Asst. Vice President for Regulatory Affairs, MSU 
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